
Bethel Water Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 446 

Mongaup Valley, NY 12762 

 May 19, 2021 

Via Email: secretary@dps.ny.gov 

The Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Empire State Plaza – Agency Building #3 
Albany, NY 12223-1250 

RE: Case 21-W-0048 - Minor Rate Filing of Bethel Water Company, Inc. to Increase its Annual 
Revenues by about $15,551.32 or 42%. 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

In compliance with Ordering Clause No. 1 of the Commission Order, issued May 
14, 2021, in the above referenced case, attached is fourth revised Leaf Nos. 12 and 13 for the 
Company’s tariff, P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, to be filed in ETS, with an effective date of June 1, 2021. 

The requirements of Public Service Law §89-C (10) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as 
to newspaper publication for these amendments has been waived. Bethel Water Company, Inc. 
will individually notify its customers of the Commission’s determination in the above proceeding 
and will file a copy of this customer notification with the Secretary to the Commission as 
directed in the Commission’s Order. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Silverman 
President 

 Received: 05/21/2021 
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